practiseThis week we have been looking at place value up to 100s. For e.g. 187 has one hundred, 8 tens and 7 ones as well as how we can chop numbers up and put them back together again. 
Poems have gone out ready for our competition next week. On Friday we completed a fact-file on Robert Burns and discovered lots of interesting facts!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 25th  January. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch


For our Scottish topic we had a lot of fun sharing traditional playground games such as elastics with our P7 buddies. 
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at magic e and the way it can turn words like rid to ride by turning the ‘i’ from the short to long sound.
· We have also been revisiting letter formation before we progress to cursive handwriting in the next few weeks.
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